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Comments on the Commission's initial proposal for the constituency of Lagan Valley
I live in Aghagallon and I strongly object to the changing of my electoral ward from Upper Bann to Lagan Valley. I have no affiliation with Lisburn or Lagan valley and thus would not feel fairly represented. My children go to school in Lurgan and I work in Lurgan. As a family we shop, socialise, have hobbies and family all in the Craigavon area. My family's entire identity and the vast majority of people in Aghagallon all centres in the Craigavon area which is why it would be very detrimental for the ward of Aghagallon to change into Lagan Valley.


Comments on the Commission's initial proposal for the constituency of Upper Bann
Please do not remove Aghagallon from the constituency of Upper Bann. I live in Aghagallon and have no affiliation of sense of belonging to Lagan Valley. I strongly object to this change.




